
Memorandum 

DATE:  March 11, 2015 

TO:  Land Use Advisory Committee 

FROM: Freya Thamman, Sector Representative, Local Planning Assistance 

SUBJECT: Local Planning Handbook – Community Highlights 

 
 
 
The goal is to provide a demonstration on the Community Highlights section of the Local Planning 
Handbook and ask for feedback from Committee members.  Community Highlights showcase 
communities implementing good planning practices throughout the region.  The Community Highlights 
will include a range of different topics and communities in the region.   
 
A demonstration of the Community Highlights portion of the Local Planning Handbook will be presented 
to the Committee on March 19.  We’d like feedback on this component of the Handbook, as well as any 
suggestions from the Committee on potential topic areas or communities to highlight.     
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	FROM: Freya Thamman, Sector Representative, Local Planning Assistance

